
LEGAL NOTICE 
PRESENTATION TO TOWN MEETING  

OF TOWN OF LITCHFIELD, CT 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that a presentation of the Report of the Temporary Regional 
School Study Committee Regarding the Creation of a Regional School District 
Consisting of the Towns of Goshen, Litchfield, Morris, and Warren and the 
Statement of the Connecticut State Board of Education Concerning the Report will 
be held at Litchfield Intermediate School on June 2, 2022, at 8:00 p.m. 

Dated at Litchfield, Connecticut, this 25th day of May 2022. 
 
      William Davenport, Co-Chairman 
      Stephen Tracy, Co-Chairman 
      Temporary Regional School Study Committee 
 


